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May 27, 2019  

 

Aloha, Friends of Navy Hale Keiki School, 

 

We thank you for your continued support of Navy Hale Keiki School (House of Children). Whether this is the first time you 

are hearing from us or you are a regular part of our ‘ohana, you are receiving this letter because we appreciate you and 

we hope to grow our partnership.   

 

Navy Hale Keiki School (NHKS) is celebrating our 73rd year serving the families of active duty military and civilians on 

O'ahu. With over 220 keiki that make up the student body each year, NHKS has a unique role to prepare students for life 

in Hawai’i and around the world. These students are our future leaders and take a piece of NHKS everywhere they go. 

 

This year, NHKS hosts its 27th annual dinner and auction event, Stars & Stripes, to be held on Saturday, November 9, 2019, 

at the Filipino Community Center. The evening promises to be filled with unique items donated by dozens of local vendors 

or handmade by NHKS students, all up for grabs by silent bidding or at our exciting live auction. Our signature dessert 

auction also boasts a delightful display of treats ready to take home. The inspirational night is topped off with a crowd 

favorite, a patriotic presentation by our keiki. 

 

This event's proceeds support the school's vision of future expansion efforts. After numerous years and detailed work from 

many offices, legislation was recently passed granting Navy Hale Keiki School the opportunity to purchase the land on 

which the school stands. This is wonderful news as the interest of enrollment exceeds current capacity. This land purchase 

will facilitate the building of additional classrooms to serve more students. 

 

Each year, leading up to our 75th anniversary, we will celebrate a decade of NHKS. We hope you will join us for this fun 

and exciting event honoring the history and legacy of Navy Hale Keiki School throughout our 73 years of service. 

STARS & STRIPES  

Through the Decades: Back to the 80’s 

Saturday, November 9, 2019 

Filipino Community Center 

 

Last year’s auction welcomed over 155 guests and earned just over $24,000. This year, we need your help to raise even 

more! Please consider supporting our efforts by sponsoring a table, contributing merchandise or a gift certificate, or 

making a monetary donation. Every gift, big or small, will help bring us closer to our goal. Sponsors of all levels will be 

acknowledged in our event program and school newsletter. Attached, please find a sponsorship form with additional 

details. (If you cannot attend, please consider donating a table!) We are appreciative of all your support as it all will go 

directly to the keiki. 

If you would like further information on Navy Hale Keiki School or other special involvement opportunities, please do not 

hesitate to contact our offices at (808) 423-1727 or email adminassistant@nhks.org. 

The generosity of this community has been a pillar of our growth. We thank all of you for your continued efforts to show 

these children how special they are. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Monique Raduziner 

Head of School/Principal, Navy Hale Keiki School 

Navy Hale Keiki School 

153 Bougainville Drive 

Honolulu, Hawai'i 96818 


